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The New York Philharmonic to celebrate the 25th anniversary
of the Zoellner Arts Center



Florence Price. 

In addition to their performance, the New York Philharmonic also got involved with the Lehigh 

community by teaching a "masterclass" on Sept. 28. 

'We try to have our guest artists interact with our students so that they have an enriching 

experience," Salemi said. ''This was a great idea (because) we are bringing in people who do 

this at the highest level and telling our students and giving advice on how to do this well." 

The Lehigh Philharmonic is composed of Lehigh students, faculty and local community 

members. 

At the event, Salemi said the Lehigh Philharmonic will split into three groups, separated into 

different rooms: the brass players, the woodland players and the string players. He said 

members of the New York Philharmonic will coach the individuals before they gather on stage 

to perform a movement from Brahms' No. 2, the same symphony they played during 

Zoellner's inauguration. 

After additional coaching, Salemi said the Lehigh Philharmonic will perform the piece a final 

time. 

"During this workshop, we are going to get tips on how to perform better with each other 

(and) how to keep in tempo," said Jessica Vogel, '23, president of Lehigh Philharmonic. "I 

assume that the workshop is going to be centered around the entire orchestra instead of 

singling out specific people how to play." 

According to Zoellner's website, the event is open to middle and high school students to 

observe the process. 

Salemi said the Lehigh Philharmonic has been rehearsing this for the last couple weeks to get 

guidance beyond the basics from the artist in the New York Philharmonic. 

"I've been playing violin for 13 years, but I guarantee that at (the) workshop, I'm going to learn 

something new about myself that I didn't know before," Vogel said. "It's the New York 

Philharmonic - it's one of the greatest Philharmonics on planet Earth - so it's very cool to be 

in the presence of people like that and getting to perhaps even play with them." 

Before the New York Philharmonic performance on Oct. 1, Wilson said there will be a pre­

show lecture to discuss Florence Price, the creator of the pieces the philharmonic will be 

performing. 

"She is an important woman of Black African heritage," Wilson said. "She is someone if you 

look at early classical music, she was not recognized back then but a lot of her work is being 

recognized now." 

Zoellner will be providing free tickets for the event to Lehigh students. 

Wilson said they market performances to the community through various local radio, 

television and media outlets. 






